ATA Advocate Summary

Issue: Airline Age-60 Rule

Advocate: David Berg, Counsel (202-626-4234)

Date of Interview: August 8, 2001, by phone
Basic Background: See other advocate summaries.  

Prior Activity on the Issue: I thought it was worth noting the explicit absence of the ATA from the debate, which would be a major change to airline companies’ human resources and management practices.  DB explained how the ATA has consciously avoided advocating to change the rule even though a change would benefit its member-companies, which consist of all major airlines and many regional airlines.  DB said of their official position: “It’s an FAA issue and whatever they say, goes.”

NOTE:  He wouldn’t agree to a formal interview, so this is all we have from him.

